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COPY 29068
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

10th August, 1943.
Dear Sirs,

T have to acquaint you that in July 1042 the
Soclety's Surveyor ot asypecelones reported that the Precbonrd
Renewnl Survey of the tankor "CASTILLO ALMENARA™ hind been
sarried out ot that port and that frechoards had been assigned

by the Spanish Governnuent. 1% wns mssumed thet Lond Llne

certificntes were required to be 1ssued by this Soclety end
these were accordingly seni to the Surveyor for lssue when
slight differences in the freeboerds had been adjusted.

In reply the Surveyor stated that the
certificates and correspondence hnd been sent to you for
attention, and I shell therefore be glad to learn how the
matter now stends.

: § oriy Denr &irs,
Yours {eithfully,
The Surveyors,
BILBAO.

Clexrk to the
Claesificatdon Nommitteq.
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